
             Weekly News     Focus Areas for the Week 
-We continue our journey in Lent.  Starting Monday, we will 
be praying the Stations of the Cross at 12:30.  This week in 
religion, we will focus on Spiritual Works of Mercy.  
Although the Corporal Works of Mercy are important,  we 
will address how the Spiritual Works of Mercy are more so 
as they pertain to helping people obtain an eternity with 
God in Heaven. 

-Historical Museum Field Trip is Tuesday.   Please turn in 
the purple permission slips by Monday.  We are excited to 
be learning more about Greenville and the history of the 
town.  Reminder-mask are encouraged due to the 
smaller space.

-Our math unit on comparing fractions is complete.  We will 
review and have a test on Tuesday,  March 8. The next unit 
is turning  fractions into decimals. 

-Our first literature circle book was a hit.  This week we will 
be working in our reading series as it will preview our next 
theme that ties in our second literature circle book.  
Students should have finished and turned in all their work 
for Sarah, Plain and Tall.
–Classroom supplies-we are in still in need of Lysol 
wipes, spoons, napkins and kleenex tissues.  Any 
donations would be greatly appreciated.  These items are 
used daily in our classroom.
Important Dates
Tuesday-Math Test; Historical Museum Field Trip; OK2 Say
Thursday- Vocation Day-Dress as future occupation
Friday- Spelling Test; Mass

Religion-Corporal and Spiritual Works of Mercy
Math-Decimals and Fractions
Reading-Thunder Rose
Science-Food Chains/Webs
Social Studies-Midwest Region
English-Prepositions and Prepositional Phrases 
Phonics-Diphthong Review and Test
Spelling-Suffixes

Spelling Test March 11       

March 6-12,  2022
First Sunday of Lent
Be with me Lord, when I am in trouble.    Psalm 91:1


